
                            LOCAL ACCESS  
July 2, 2019 

3-Day Closure of Summerland Terrace  
Entrance along Dunbloor Road  

Contract: 16ECS-TI-01SP |Start Date: Monday July 8, 2019 at 7 a.m | End Date: Wednesday July 10, 2019 at 7 p.m 

The entrance to Summerland Terrace along Dunbloor Road will be closed from Monday July 8, 2019 
at 7 a.m to Wednesday July 10, 2019 at 7 p.m to complete sidewalk and bike lane work. 
The details below provide information about the travel restrictions. Please refer to the project 
webpage for more information: toronto.ca/etobicokecentre.      

Alternate Routes 
 

 
 

Motorists wishing to ENTER Summerland 
Terrace  
Westbound from Dundas Street West, 
north of Bloor Street West can: 
Travel west on Dundas Street West, south 
on Michael Power Place, west on 
Resurrection Road, west on Bloor Street 
West and north on Dunbloor Road, east on 
Dundas Street West to Summerland Terrace  
Eastbound from Dundas Street West can: 
Travel north on Dunbloor Road, east on 
Dundas Street West to Summerland Terrace 

 
Motorists wishing to EXIT Summerland 
Terrace  
Westbound to Dundas Street West can: 
Travel east on Dundas Street West, south on 
Michael Power Place, west on Resurrection 
Road, west on Bloor Street West and south 
on Dundas Street West  
Eastbound to Dundas Street West can: 
Travel east on Dundas Street West 

 

 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 
 

You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce the 
impacts. Your patience is appreciated. 
 

 

Road and Sidewalk Access: In order to complete the work in a safe manner, there will be road and 
sidewalk restrictions within the construction work zone. Adequate signage will be placed in advance. 
Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times. 

 

Traffic Management: Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area for the safety of 
workers, road users and residents. Road users should expect delays and increased traffic on nearby 
main and side streets. 

 

 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, contact us and quote Contract 16ECS-Tl-01SP. 
 

 

Project Contact / Field Ambassador 416-338-7755 | etobicokecentre@toronto.ca  
7:00 a.m – 5:30 p.m, Monday to Friday 

General City of Toronto Inquiries 311 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (7 Days a week, 8 a.m – 5p.m, closed holidays) 
Web toronto.ca/etobicokecentre                                                         Twitter @TO_Transport                    

 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  
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